
 Faribault Public Schools is still currently following MDH/ CDC's isolation guide for schools (see below). In short, 
 anyone who tests positive for COVID-19 must isolate themselves by staying home from school until all  three  of 
 the following are true: 

 1. You are asymptomatic or symptoms are improving 
 2. It has been at least  five  days since you first felt sick  OR  tested positive, and 
 3. You have had no fever for at least  24  hours, without using fever-reducing medicine. Face coverings are still 
 required by the Minnesota Department of Health for an additional  five  days for students and staff returning to 
 school or work from isolation. 

 Close contacts are not required to complete a quarantine period. It’s strongly recommended they monitor for 
 symptoms and stay home and seek testing if they’re feeling ill. 


